
BTC Members:

Greg Lewis & Rich Schroeder, with the approval of our President, Larry
Garetto, have established a BTC account with a texting service
(RainedOut.com). It would be used to issue last minute announcements that
would otherwise be too late to act on, before the next newsletter was
published. We foresee it to keep you informed of changes to our scheduled
sports (rainout for golf, dinner time changed, etc.), or the passing of a
member. Each member needs to sign up from their smart phone, via text
(instructions below). Each sport group has its own announcement sub-group,
and there is a general account for those that only want general
announcements.

1-Text address is 84483

2-Type one of the bolded keywords below, as your message:

BTCgolf -golf and general notices
BTCbowling -bowling and general notices
BTCtennis -tennis and general notices
Builderstee -general notices only

For those that participate in multiple sports, you should sign up multiple times
with the keywords above. You will not get duplicate messages, even if you
sign up for multiple accounts.

3-press SEND

4-You will get a text back, confirming you signed up, and that’s it!

5-You can also click here and sign up for text and/or email updates. Just
remember to use the bolded keywords above.

Sports chairmen, the president, Greg & Rich, can issue the notices, so contact
one of us, when needed. General notice announcements will also appear on
our website, at the top of the current newsletter page. On occasion, a notice
may need to refer you to the website, for more information, as the text notice
is limited to 100 characters. Let Rich (or the Webmaster) know if additional
information needs to be posted to the website.


